March 2020

CouNTY RoAD 70 EXPANSION PROJECGCT A

COUNTY ROAD 70

EXPANSION PROJECT

County Road 70 Closure -
Railroad Construction

Progressive Rail, Dakota County, and the City of Lakeville have
been working together to coordinate efforts to minimize impacts to
the traveling public during the County Road 70 expansion project.
Progressive will be completing the replacement and widening of the County Road 70 closure is anticipated
railroad crossing east of Holyoke Avenue prior to the commencement to last for one week. See the traffic

of road construction to ensure that traffic can be maintained on County [e[EIeIS @ TeINIRagL=1oNeIa (g =N oF-Te! &

Road 70 during the roadway construction. Full closure of the railroad
crossing and detouring traffic during construction is in accordance with

Progressive Rail Crossing
Construction Timeline

Beginning on Monday, March 23

Project Website:
railroad requirements. countyroad70expansion.com.

County Road 70 will be closed to all traffic at the Progressive Rail
crossing beginning on Monday, March 23, 2020. The railroad crossing
construction is expected to take one week to complete, in which a
traffic detour will be established utilizing Holyoke Avenue/210th Street/
Cedar Avenue (see detour map on the back).

For more information on the County Road 70 Expansion Project visit

the project website at countyroad70expansion.com.

Project Contacts:

Jacob Rezac, Dakota County Zachary Johnson, City of Lakeville Aaron Warford, Bolton & Menk
952-891-7981 952-895-4501 952-890-0509
jacob.rezac@co.dakota.mn.us zjohnson@lakevillemn.gov aaronwa@bolton-menk.com

BOLTON
& MENK
Real People. Real Solutions.
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